EUROPEAN COMMISSION



Brussels, 25.08.2020 *C*(2020) 5853 final

Dear Chair,

The Commission would like to thank the Assembleia da República for its Opinion on the proposal for Regulation of the European Parliament and of the Council on the conduct of clinical trials with and supply of medicinal products for human use containing or consisting of genetically modified organisms intended to treat or prevent coronavirus disease {COM(2020) 261 final}.

The Commission appreciates that the Assembleia da República decided to analyse this proposal and welcomes its conclusion that action at the EU level is necessary to achieve the aims of the proposal.

The Commission believes that the political dialogue with national Parliaments is essential for linking the institutions and the citizens of the European Union, and looks forward to continuing the political dialogue with the Assembleia da República in the future.

Yours faithfully,

Dubravka ŠUICA Vice-President